
November 2018 Principal's Message
1. Please join us this evening at Olympia High School for a special screening of 
SCREENAGERS: Growing Up in the Digital Age. This documentary will be shown in 
the OHS Performing Arts Center at 6:00 PM and there is no cost for admission.

2. This Friday will mark the end of 1st quarter. Final grades will be posted on 
Skyward’s Family Access on November 16th. If you would like a paper copy sent home 
with your student, please call our main office. This Friday is also an Early Release Day 
with all students dismissed at 11:10 AM.

3. Additionally, on November 9th, we will have our Veteran’s Day Assembly at 9:00 
AM. We would like to invite any and all veterans that have served or are serving to 
attend. If you have pictures of family members who are veterans or are active service 
members, and would like to include them in our Veteran’s Day slideshow, please email 
them to our media teacher, Marc Coyner, by Tuesday, November 6th.

4. There will be no school on Monday, November 12th, in observance of Veteran’s 
Day.

5. Our 2nd annual STEAM Night will be Wednesday, November 14th at 5:30 PM. 
This night gives an opportunity to families to witness the wonderful things that we’re 
doing in our STEM classes and how technology is being utilized at WMS. Projects and 
ongoing work will be displayed in the cafeteria and gym. Demonstrations will also be in 
the Art, Media, and Tech Arts classrooms. We will begin the evening with a 
complimentary pizza dinner in the cafeteria.

6. This year, Thanksgiving Break will start on Wednesday, November 21st. School 
will resume on Monday, November 26th.


